
July 28, 2023 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING SYSTEM 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director & Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

RE: 2024 Petition to Receive USF Support Pursuant to WAC 480-123-100 and 
480-123-110

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

MASHELL TELECOM, INC. DBA RAINIER CONNECT (“MASHELL”), a privately-held rate of 
return carrier receiving high cost support, has electronically submitted a 2024 Petition to 
Receive USF Support to the Commission. 

The petition for support an exhibits that are specified in WAC 480-123-100 and WAC 480-123-
110 accompany this letter and, together with this letter, are being filed electronically.   

Please note that portions of the information in the accompany exhibits are being filed on a 
confidential basis pursuant to WAC 480-07-160, in that certain information contained therein 
constitutes valuable and confidential commercial information, including financial information. 
Both confidential (unredacted) and redacted versions accompany this letter.   

Please feel free to contact me with any questions regarding this particular matter. 

Sincerely, 

Danielle Clausen 
Senior VP of Finance 
Mashell Telecom Inc. dba Rainier Connect Enclosures 
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